
Team Willow wish you all a 
wonderful Christmas. 

History - Castles 
On Monday 16th January Willow Class will start 
their new topic with a Castles Experience Day. 
They are invited to come in dressed as someone 

who may have worked or lived in a castle. 
A King, Queen, knight, princess, servant, chef just 

to name a few. 
Please do not feel you need to buy something 
online. Clothes from home with homemade         

accessories (cardboard shield etc) look just as 
great. 

 

Science - Animals including humans 
 

RE - our big question will be, ‘What is the good 
news that Jesus brings?’ 

 

PE continues to be on a Monday and a Thursday.  
Willow can wear their PE kits - including their 

school jumper not a tracksuit one - to school on 
those days.  

 
Thank you for your continued support.


